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HB 3628 is a critical part of Oregon’s transmission line policies, planning and 

financing by creating an independent public corporation. I support the legislation’s 

clear outline of its powers and responsibilities. Its creation fills a current gap in the 

state’s management of transmission corridors, financing and owning, including 

upgrades. I applaud the inclusion of a Tribal Advisory Council on transmission 

planning, an often ignored component in state infrastructure planning, that gives 

indigenous communities a seat at the table. I encourage your vote in support. 

Inga Fisher Williams, Portland 

 

 

 


